
ST. JOHN THE EVANGELIST PARISH - WESTON
TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - JUNE 21, 2020

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 17

  9:00 am  Deceased Members of the Cristello &   

                 Tavone Families R.I.P. 

- Tavone Family

THURSDAY, JUNE 18

  7:00 pm  Pantaleone D’Alfonso R.I.P. &

                 Angelo Brun R.I.P. - Connie Brun

FRIDAY, JUNE 19

  9:00 am  Antoinetta Filippo R.I.P. 

- Sara Giannini

SATURDAY, JUNE 20

  5:00 pm  Maria & Domenico Suppa R.I.P.

- The Children

SUNDAY, JUNE 21

  9:00 am  The People of the Parish

11:00 am  Guido Borrelli R.I.P. - Borrelli Family

TUESDAY, JUNE 23

  7:00 pm  Joseph Baptist Ung Ngo R.I.P.

- Ngo Family

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 24

  9:00 am  Margherita & Vincenzo Giraudi R.I.P.

- Lorenzo & Mirella Pistone

THURSDAY, JUNE 25

  7:00 pm  Deceased Members of the Porlier         

                 Family R.I.P. - Rose Porlier

FRIDAY, JUNE 26

  9:00 am  Joseph Tri Bao Ngo R.I.P. 

- Ngo Family

SATURDAY, JUNE 27

  5:00 pm  Tom O’Brien R.I.P. - Tina & Danny

SUNDAY, JUNE 28

  9:00 am  The People of the Parish

11:00 am  Angelo Morano & Joseph Arruda R.I.P.

- Morano Family

Please note that the 9:00 a.m.
Masses on Mondays and Saturdays
are cancelled until further notice.

A Few Guidelines for Returning to Church

As we prepare to re-open churches, please be aware
of the following guidelines. In working to foster a safe
environment for all, we thank you in advance for your
patience and co-operation.

Arriving at church:  
Maintain physical distancing at all times - 2 metres (6
feet) from others  - in the parking lot, church entrance
and in church itself.
Sanitize hands upon entry and regularly wherever
possible.

Pews and aisles will be marked to note physical
distancing requirements.  Families and households
living at the same residence may sit together; the
same 2 metre (6 ft.)  distance should be maintained
concerning others. Follow direction of ushers for
seating.

Pews will be emptied of prayer books, hymnals, etc. 
Parish bulletins will not be published at this time.

Holy Water fonts will be empty and not in use at this
time.

Celebration of the Eucharist:   
Other than a cantor or choir appropriately physically
distanced, there will be no singing at Mass until further
notice. 

There will be no offertory procession or collection.
Please leave donation in the designated basket upon
entry.

Masks/face coverings should be removed prior to
reception of Holy Communion and put back on after
consumption.  The faithful are asked to receive Holy
Communion in the hand. 

Following Mass: Please depart the church so that
cleaning may commence. While it is our nature to
congregate/socialize in the foyer or parking lot, we ask
you NOT to do so at this time. Please maintain
physical distancing.

The Archdiocese has produced a video, How to
Return to Mass, that explains the temporary
changes to the Mass and ask that all parishioners
preview the video.  You can watch the video here:
https://bit.ly/ReturnToMass

https://bit.ly/ReturnToMass

